
From: Sylvia Weisbrot  
Sent: Sunday, July 13, 2008 4:02 PM 
To: energymasterplan 
Subject: draft EMP comments 
 
As a teacher I am used to seeing progress in small increments. As an  
environmentalist, I see time wasted over the years by patiently waiting  
for each small increment to build into a concern for more action as  
regards our planet. I want more! I want it for the children that have  
no voice in their future. We need stronger energy policies, as strong  
as we can make them and it has to be now. Young men and women have been  
sent to war over oil and wether or not that statement is true we need  
to look to alternative sources of energy such as wind power, solar, and  
capturing methane gases from our landfills. We know what carbon based  
technologies have done to our planet and if we are really committed to  
making this state a leader in the regreening of the planet we need a  
strong plan. More efficient vehicles, public transportation, banning  
leaf blowers, grants for solar energy, and conservation are all within  
our grasp if we have a government that can lead us. We have to count on  
you, we have seen what Bush has done. 
 
          
 Respectfully, 
           
 Sylvia Weisbrot         
 Linden,NJ 07036 
 
 
 


